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At the March 11th meeting of the Club, three new
members were inducted. This brings the number of new
members for the year to 6 and membership to 31. On hand
for the meeting were DG Lion Kirk Sampson, 1st VDG
Lion Jim Neuman and Zone Chair, Lion Gloria Guice.
Lion Jim Neuman officiated the induction of Lions
Caroiline and Jordon Cohen, sponsored by Lion Fred von
Bechmann, and Lion Robert Spong, sponsored by Lion
President Tom Crush. The Club retains the goal of adding
4 more new members before end of June 2014.

On Friday, May 2nd, the Forest Lions Club and Jefferson
Forest HS Cross Country will once again hold their annual
$10, 000 raffle at the Forest Recreation Center, Rustic
Bridge Road, Forest. The event will start at 6:00 PM with

dinner at 7:00. This is a reverse raffle with all 250 numbers called. The holder of the first ticket called will
receive a complementary replacement ticket and the holder of the 125th number called will receive a $250 cash
prize.  The evening will include door prizes, a silent auction, three 50/50 drawings, side pots and more. Tickets
are $100 which includes dinner with wine and open bar. Dinner tickets for spouse or guest are available for $35.
Proceeds go to support scholarships for local high school seniors, holiday food baskets for families in need,
community and high school sports programs, eye exams and glasses, and hearing exams and hearing
aids.Further information and tickets may be obtained by calling 434-385-0493.    

Submitted by Lion George Mohrmann

Mount Pleasant Lions Club

At their meeting on February 4th, the Mount Pleasant Lions Club surprised
Lion Anne Ferguson with a Melvin Jones Award.  DG Kirk Sampson conducted
the presentation during his club visit.

Lions Anne Ferguson and
Robert Dickard display
their Club Excellence
Awards for Lions year
2012-2013.  That year,
Lion Anne was Club
President and Lion Bob
was Club Secretary.  The
award was one of only
four Club Excellence
Awards given by IPDG Nel Nelson  Leftwich for the Lions year 2012-2013.

Submitted by1st VDG Lion Jim Newman
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Cave Spring Lions Club

 

Adele V. Marie, granddaughter of Lion Hank Gleixner   
provides entertainment for the Cave Spring Valentine  
Social. 

The Cave Spring Club held its annual Bland Music
Contest on Sunday, Feburary 23  in the Ridenourrd

Music studio. First Placce winner was Meagan
Gillette who played Fantasie- Impromptu by
Chopin. Second Place winner was Justin Hall who
played Caprise #7 by Carlo Alfredo Piriti. 

Meagan advanced through the Regional to the
District Competition.

On March 26 , the Cave Spring Club conducted a Pediath

Vision Screening at Grandin Court Baptist Church
 Pre- School.

Lion President Dharam Sawh snaps the picture.
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    Lion Gary Wagner and his willing subject.

Lion Marian Bullard, Zone Chairman, waits her
turn!

On April 4 , after a week rain delay,th

Environmental Chairman John Arbogast rakes
leaves at Oak Grove Park as part of the Cave
Spring Lions Park Partners Program. Other Lions
who participated were Dick Decker, Jim Cosby, 
Dharam Sawh, Jane Ambrose-Cosby, Doug Law,
Jim Newman and Larry Nash.


